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4 April 2023 

 
Dear Mr McCormack 

 
Response to Post Hearing Letter– Warwick District Council Net Zero Carbon 

DPD- Next Steps 
 

Thank you for providing us with the letter setting out the next stages of the 
examination process and further work that is required by the Council to ensure 
soundness of the document. 

 
We would like to formally acknowledge your letter and would work with you on the 

timescales you have set out in the letter. We will also endeavour to provide you with 
the additional information that is required within the timescales that are suggested in 

that letter. 
 

I trust this provides all the necessary information you require and look forward to 
hearing from you in due course.  

 
We look forward to working with you on the next steps of the examination of the 

Warwick Net Zero Carbon DPD.   
 

Yours sincerely,  

Amit Bratch 

Amit Bratch 

Principal Planning Policy Officer– Planning Policy & Site Delivery 

Warwick District Council 

 

 


